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●​ Since reopening, we have found the busiest times to be the morning between 8am and 
11am.   

●​ The entire staff has done a great job of cleaning and communicating the hours, 
restrictions and changes within the facility. 

●​ Members have been wonderful with calling in and planning for times to work out.  
●​ I-S high school students have come in very little at this point.  
●​ July 15th we host a Blood Drive in the Mishler room, as they are “essential” to our local 

community and hospitals.  The Blood Drive has safety parameters they enforce for 
everyone’s safety.  

●​ We have had a lot of families interested in the “private swimming lessons” and we are 
booking many families. . The lessons have restrictions that we must keep in mind while 
teaching, but communicating with the parents and children has helped a lot.  

●​ In late July, I may try to add a low impact water therapy class. (would be in groups of 5 to 
10 max. will allow for proper distancing), as an experiment to see how much interest 
there is. With guidance and approval from the I-S District Superintendent and Waupaca 
County Health Dept. 

●​ We had to move all of our low impact bikes into the Mishler room, as the gymnasium 
was too hot for working out. It worked fine as most members were working out alone, or 
with a spouse in the entire room.  
 


